Town of Harwich Harbormaster's Office 715 Main Street - PO Box 207 Harwich, MA 02646 Phone (508) 430-7532 Fax (508) 430-7535

Memo

To:

Chairman, Board of Selectmen

Via:

Joseph F. Powers, Town Administrator

Ann Marie Ellis, Finance Director

From:

John C. Rendon, Harbormaster

Date:

February 27, 2023

Subject:

Barnstable County Dredge Contracts

Request the Board's approval of the attached contracts from Barnstable County to dredge Allen Harbor channel and Saquatucket Harbor channel. The approximate yardage to be removed from each channel is 7500 cubic yards, for a total of 15,000 cy. The Town recently accepted a state grant for \$48,000 that will help to off-set the cost of the Allen Harbor dredge project. The final cost of each project will be based upon a post-dredge survey, but the estimated total cost to the Town for both projects is \$190,000. The dredge projects will be paid for with a combination of awarded grant funds and funds within the Harbormaster Department operating budget. Dredging is scheduled to start on or about May 15, 2023, and all dredged material will be utilized to nourish several of the Town's public beaches.

- Enclosures: (1) Procurement Checklist 2023 Dredge Services
 - (2) Barnstable County Contract Allen Harbor Channel Dredge Proiect
 - (3) Barnstable County Contract Saquatucket Harbor Channel Dredge Project

Copy: (1) Waterways Committee Chairman